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Reed Flora is a second year medical student at the Paul L. Foster School of
Medicine in El Paso. A former accountant, Reed left a prestigious firm in
Chicago to pursue a career in emergency or pediatric medicine.

During the summer of 2011, Reed traveled with eight other medical students to
Bangladesh to conduct research focusing on poverty and disease. The
research was conducted at the International Centre for Diarrheal Disease
Research (ICDDR), a training hospital in Dhaka, the capital of Bangladesh.
Dhaka is one of the most densely populated and poverty stricken cities in the
world.

Reed was one of the first recipients of the Beyond Borders, Beyond Measure
Scholarship, a scholarship sponsored by the Office of International Affairs to
support student participation in TTUHSC sponsored international programs.




